
Stressing the Need to Maintain the National Alliance, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim
Meets Dr. Ibrahim Al Jaafari

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, met in his office in Baghdad,

on Thursday, 11/7/2013, Dr. Ibrahim Al Jaafari. Both sides discussed the political developments

on the Iraqi and regional levels. His Eminence stressed the need to maintain the national

alliance and called for supporting local governments in the provinces and for making concerted

efforts to make it succeed.


